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Ensure all dealership personnel are aware of this notice so they are able to address customer questions. Contact Warranty if you require 
additional assistance. Direct press inquiries to Audi Public Relations.  
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Revision to Safety Recall Circular 19O2 / After Run Coolant Pump 

This notice is for:  Dealer Principal 
 General Manager 
 Sales Managers 

 Service Manager 
 Parts Manager 
 Service Advisor 

 Warranty Administrator 
 Technicians 

Date: March 11, 2019 

Revision: Safety Recall 19O2 work instructions have been updated to inspect the coolant pump 
connector for damage. Claiming instructions have also been updated. 

The revised 19O2 safety recall circular will be published to Elsa and ServiceNet shortly. Please 
ensure that all dealership personnel are aware of this important revision, and ensure any 
printed copies you may have are replaced with the latest version.    
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